
To, 

                                The Public Relation Officer, 
                                Directorate General, CRPF 
                                CGO Complex, Lodhi Road, New Delhi-110003. 
  
Subject:-                Regarding Publication of advertisement for appointment of Specialists MOs in 

CRPF on Contractual basis for the year 2021::  issue of Corrigendum. 

  Please refer to this HQr letter of even no dated 21/03/2021 vide which walk-in-interview 
advertisement for appointment of Specialists Medical Officers on Contractual Basis at Composite Hospital, 
CRPF, GC Campus, Udarband, Dayapur, Silchar(Assam) on 14/04/2021 at 0900 Hrs, was forwarded to 
your office to publish the same in prominent national newspapers locally circulated and  local / area specific 
/ regional newspapers. 

2.                     Since, date of said walk-in-interview fixed on 14/04/2021 at Composite Hospital, CRPF, GC 
Campus, Silchar (Assam) is now re-scheduled on 22/04/2021 due to likely holiday being Dr. 
B.R.Ambedkar Jayanti/ Bhogal Bihu. Further, terms as conditions are remain unchanged.  In view of above, 
it is requested to issue corrigendum to this effect in concerned news papers, if advertisement has already 
been published. 

3.                     Moreover, a line of confirmation to this effect may please be communicated to this HQ for 
further needful.   The respective stations of All India Radio (AIR) and Doordarshan in NE regions may also 
be requested for its broadcasting.  

  

4.                             Please acknowledgement receipt.                   
                
                                                                                                                                                ----Sd---
10/04/2021 

                                                                                                     (RAM SUKHPAL SIGH) 
                DIG (Adm) NES , CRPF, Shillong 

 


